
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, November 10, 2022 11 :01 AM 
'ryn_wgnr@yahoo.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/10/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11026-2022 

Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 31709) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC), Office of 
Commission Clerk, and has not been accepted as an e-filing. The document appears to be an FDLE 
exemption-from-training form for a police officer. Please note that the FPSC does not handle law 
enforcement matters. 

The FPSC exercises regulatory authority over utilities to ensure that Florida's consumers receive some of 
their most essential services (electric, natural gas, telephone, water, and wastewater) in a safe, affordable, 
and reliable manner. For more information on the FPSC, please see our consumer brochures at the following 
link: 

http://www.floridapsc.com/Publications/ConsumerBrochures 

If you have any questions for the FPSC, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at 
clerk@psc.state.fl .us . If you have any further questions regarding the FDLE form, you will need to contact 
that office directly. 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
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